
merrily and enjoy 

the season heart-

ily, 

--Vickie 

November-Annual 

Holiday Potluck 

Dinner and Gift Ex-

change 

December-No 

Meeting 

 

Hello again, eve-

ryone, 

November is the 

month we give 

thanks for our 

many blessings; 

for our friends 

and family, our 

communities and 
activities.  It is a 

month to harvest 

the bounty of the 

earth and enjoy 

each other's com-

pany.  I would 

like to propose 

we all give thanks 

for -- of course -- 

good eyesight 

and nimble fin-

gers!  But also 
that we thank the 

teachers and de-

signers of the 

products we all 

love to employ. 

Without them, it 

would be a less 

colorful and de-

lightful world for 

us.  Without their 

diligent work, we 

would have fewer 

gorgeous projects 

to launch and 

fewer reasons to 

get together. 

So, three cheers 

for the profes-
sionals, and tal-

ented amateurs 

among us, who 

provide such 

pleasure! We will 

be gathering on 

the 21st of the 

month to cele-

brate our own 

holiday event and 

I look forward to 

catching up with 
each of you. 

There's nothing 

like a stroll 

around the work-

tables to harvest 

a little inspiration. 

Until then, stitch 

President’s Message 

 

November2011  

Newsletter 

We meet the 3rd Monday of 

the month except August 

and December at 6:50 PM 

for refreshments and 7 PM 

meeting starts  

Bethany Lutheran Church 

4500 E. Hampden Avenue 

Cherry Hills Village, CO 

80113  

Parking is in back of the 

church. Enter through the 

double doors at the covered 

round about entrance; we're 

in the Great Hall around the 

corner on the left. 

Our Website: 

www.columbineang.org 
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UPCOMING PRO-

GRAMS AND 

SPECIAL EVENTS 

NOVEMBER - An-

nual Holiday Pot-

luck Dinner and 

Gift Exchange 

Each November 

we dedicate our 
chapter meeting to 

a festive gathering 

of fun, food and 

friendship! This 

year is no differ-

ent. Hospitality 

Chair Lea K. has 

promised a de-

lightful array of 

food for our annu-

al Potluck. It all 

depends upon you, 

if you haven't 

signed up to bring 

your special dish, 
please contact Lea 

to let her know 

what you'll be 

bringing.  

Also, don't forget 

about the optional 

wrapped Gift Ex-

change. Bring a 

needlework treas-

ure to share, un-

der $10 please.  

SHOW AND TELL 

- Bring holiday 

needlework that 

you like to display 

in your home this 
time of year.  It 

can be something 

you stitched, 

something you re-

ceived as a gift, 

something you in-

herited, something 

Upcoming Programs from Cynthia 

 

Upcoming Programs continued 

JANUARY 2012  

Program:  Re-

solved for 

2012!!! To spend 

more time stitching 

and finish more 

projects. 

Join the discussion 

to be led by Cyn-
thia Land which 

will present many 

ways to manage 

your time, tame 

your stash, and re-

lease your creativi-

ty! 

Cost:  Complimen-

tary program.  No 

need to sign 

up.  All members 

are encouraged to 
participate. 

FEBRUARY 2012  

Program:  Fierce 

- designed by Or-

na Willis 

Instructor:  Cyn-

thia Land 

Cost:  About $5 

for copying if you 

don't have access 
to the March/April 

2010 edition of 

"Needlepoint 

Now."   

you're going to 

give as a 

gift.  And, of 

course, bring 

whatever else 

you've finished re-

cently. 

And to top off the 

evening, Program 
Chair Cynthia L. 

will be presenting 

the program 

schedule for 2012. 

Thanks Cynthia, 

we are looking for-

ward to seeing 

what you've 

planned for us in 

the coming 

months. 

December - No 
Meeting 
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Thanks to the efforts 

of Julie S. and the 

Board, our chapter 

now has calling 

cards to hand out to 

prospective new 

members! The cards 

are available at our 

chapter meetings, 

so take a few and 

pass them along to 

anyone that may 

have an interest in 

joining our group. I 

put my email ad-

dress on the back of 

mine in the event 

someone would like 

more information 

before attending a 

meeting.  Based on 

the design created 

by Jennifer R., these 

handy little 

"advertisements" 

were developed as a 

convenient way to 

distribute meeting 

information about 

our Chapter. Take 

them along when 

you visit your local 

needlework shop, 

you never know who 

might be out there 

longing to join a 

group of friendly 

needle workers!  

 

Chapter Calling Cards 

Meeting Dates 2011 

All regularly scheduled Board of Directors' meetings will be held every other month on 

the 2nd Wednesday. 

Board Meeting             Chapter Meeting 

November 9                   November 21 

December NO MEETINGS 

 

Important Reminders 
something in the fu-

ture. 

FREEBIE BOX Do you 

have stash, needle-

work magazines or 

charts, gadgets and 

stitching gizmo's that 

you'd like to see used 

instead of just laying 

dormant? Then bring 

them to the monthly 

general meeting for 

donation in the Free-

bie Box. Share with 

other members, you 

just never know what 

treasures may be 

waiting for you. All 

items should be stitch 

related. If your items 

do not find a new 

home, please pick 

them up at the close 

of the meeting. 

HOSPITALITY SIGN 

UP Lea, our Hospitali-

ty Chair, is always in 

need of volunteers to 

bring refreshments to 

our Chapter meetings. 

Please let Lea know if 

you are able to bring 

snacks to the next 

meeting. Or sign up at 

the meeting to bring 
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